
Dear Parents and Carers,
Happy New Year to all our families. We can’t believe that we are in the new year and a Spring term already and are  
very excited about all the new things we are going to learn and discover over the next few weeks!
If you would like to support your child’s learning at home, we thought it would be helpful for you to have a more
detailed idea of what we are learning about… As always, please contact us with any questions, celebrations or
concerns.
Ms Czubaj and Mrs McLeod


